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We are working with a volunteer group of students in our Garden, kitchens and having activities as 
well. Very exciting to have them on Board with us especially in the garden as the importance of 
growing food and being able to eat what you grow is to connect children with locally grown food and 
food and nutrition education. Covid-19 has highlighted the need for farm to school to solve food 
supply issues and to support the local Economy As of now we buy a lot of local food from our local 
farmers.

I will be working on a Logo for our Nutrition Program which brands recognition for BPS Child Nutrition 
Program. The logo will be put on t-shirts for the child nutrition staff and all materials. I will also have a 
Mission Statement for Child Nutrition.

The Month of May we had a reimbursement of $132,541.76. The over-alI reimbursement for the year 
is $843,157.79, which is low as it is usually over $900,000.00.


